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VisionCorps Large-Print 2025 Calendars Available 

 
(LANCASTER, Penna.) Nov. 22, 2024 –  VisionCorps has large-print 2025 calendars 
available now. 
 
The 2025 calendar is 21 ½ x 17 inches, when opened, and each date square is 2 1/4 x 
2 ¾ inches. The cover of the calendar is blue tone and the inside calendar pages are in 
black and white for contrast and the numbers are large and in bold print, making it 
easier to see. 
 
“Producing large-print calendars is a service we offer each year for clients and others 
who are blind or vision-impaired,” said Dennis Steiner, president and CEO of 
VisionCorps. “Many people who have low vision appreciate these calendars and use 
them to keep track of their activities.” 
 

Calendars are just $6 to purchase, plus shipping and handling. For more information on 
how to order a 2025 large-print calendar, please contact Linda at 
lconyers@visioncorps.net or call 717-205-4116. Calendars will be sent in the mail. 
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